
S6A  Mak Ho Yan (19) 

 

Dear Principal, 

Proposal for holding a Korean Pop Culture Festival 

 

I am writing on behalf of Student Union to propose an activity called “Korean Pop 

Culture Festival”. The aim of the activity is to let students get a better understanding 

of the Korean culture.There are three proposed activities for the festival – “Quiz 

Challenge”, “Film Show” and “K-pop Karaoke”. 

 

On the first day, a quiz challenge is to be held. It includes news about Korean pop 

stars and it will be held as a quiz contest. It would be fun and informative. Students 

will find it appealing and will be willing to join. They can know the importance of 

teamwork as they need to compete against other teams to win the game. 

 

On the second day, a film show will be conducted. The most popular films from Korea 

will be shown. The venue is the activity room. It would be entertaining and 

enjoyable. There will be a review session after watching the film. The audio and 

visual effects of Korean filming style as well as the features and messages of the films 

will be discussed. 

. 

On the last day, there comes the K-pop Karaoke. Songs from Korean pop stars would 

be selected and it will be held as a singing concert. It would be fun and interesting as 

the audience will sing along with the participants. During the concert, students may 

know more about Korean language and culture. 

 

In summary, we believe that there are clear benefits for students to hold the Korean 

Pop Cultural Festival. We hope that we can gain your support. If you would like to 

meet to discuss it further, don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Chris Wong 

Chairman of Student Union 

 

 

 

 


